Dear [Recipient's Name],

| hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and | am writing to express my
interest in the hereditary disease screening services offered by [Service Provider's Name].

As a [Your Position/Background, e.g., healthcare professional, patient advocacy group member,
etc.], I understand the importance of early detection and prevention of hereditary diseases. The
impact these conditions can have on families and communities is profound, and | believe that
access to comprehensive screening services is vital.

I would like to learn more about your screening programs, including the types of hereditary
conditions you test for, the process for getting screened, and how you support individuals and
families who receive results. Additionally, any information regarding partnerships or educational
resources would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your time and consideration. | look forward to your response and hope to explore
potential collaboration in raising awareness about hereditary disease screening.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position/Title]

[Your Organization/Institution]
[Your Contact Information]



